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Topic:   YA Literature Symposium Taskforce Update 
 
Background: At the Board’s meeting at 2004 Annual, a taskforce was appointed to 

look into the feasibility of creating a new award for a first time YA 
author and for establishing a symposium for YA literature.  The 
taskforce recommended to the Board that both of these projects be 
pursued.  Funding for the new initiatives would come from the Morris 
Endowment.  At the 2006 Midwinter Meeting, the Board moved to 
establish a taskforce that would plan and implement the YA 
Literature Symposium which would be held every other year and be a 
separate event from Annual and Midwinter. 

 
 
Action Required:  Discussion  
 
 
From Susan Raboy: 
The Task Force has recently been appointed so our 1st meeting will be New Orleans.  Just today 
an
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��Task Force members have other committee meetings, so we are meeting on Sunday AM 
and not at the All Committee Meeting, though Raboy will attend All Committee just in 
case some Task Force members show up. 


